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PORTLAND HARBOUR AUTHORITY LIMITED

Local Notice to Mariners

No 16/2012
'D' HEAD LIGHT 

(SOUTH SHIP CHANNEL)
The navigation light situated on 'D' Head (Oc.R.30s 12m 5M), South Ship Channel (Hood entrance) will be extinguished on Friday 24th August 2012 at 1600hrs.
The above light will be replaced by a Morse 'U' (White) with a 15s cycle and 5 miles nominal range. This light will however be on the adjacent breakwater head (on the Inner Breakwater)
All mariners should navigate with extreme caution and be aware of both the change in characteristic and location of this light.
Mariners are also reminded of the contents of LNTM 04/2008 (South Ship Channel) available on our website: http://www.portland-port.co.uk
This notice is issued under the powers vested by the Portland Harbour Revision Order 1997.







Captain M Shipley







General Manager (Marine)






Harbourmaster







15th August 2012
Owners, Agents, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to the Masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft.


